

Board Direction BD-013746-23 ABP-316050-23

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting held on 14/09/2023.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the Inspector's recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

It is considered that the proposed development would endanger public safety by reason of traffic hazard because of the additional traffic turning movements the development would generate on a road at a point where sightlines are restricted in an easterly and westerly direction.

Board Member

Date: 15/09/2023

Tom Rabbette